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26th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Parent Consultations February 2024 

 

I would like to invite you to attend our Parents’ Consultation Evening on either 6th or 7th 
February 2024. I am pleased to confirm these meetings will be face to face and they will be 
held in the classrooms as follows: 
 

Year Group Parent/Teacher Consultation 
Area 

Waiting Area 

Nursery Hall Area outside front office 

Reception Mole Classroom Enter via Vole classroom door 

Year 1 Beaver Classroom Otter Classroom 

Year 2 Rabbit Classroom Deer Classroom 

Year 3 Greenfinch Classroom Chaffinch Classroom 

Year 4 Linnet Classroom KS2 corridor (enter via the 
back-double doors) 

Year 5 Woodpecker Classroom Jay Classroom 

Year 6 Kite Classroom Owl Classroom 

 
When you arrive, please enter via the playground and proceed to the classroom waiting 
area as detailed above. School books will be available for you to look at prior to your 
appointment (excluding Nursery and Reception). 
 
The school uses an intuitive and easy to use online appointment booking system. This 
allows you to choose your own appointment time with your child’s class teacher and you will 
receive an email confirming your appointment. Please click on the link below to book your 
10 minute appointment.  
 
https://woodenhillbracknellforest.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 
Please ensure you only book 1 appointment per child to see their class teacher. 
 
The booking system will open on Monday 29th January at 7pm and close at 11pm on 
Monday 5th February 2024. 

 
Yours sincerely 

H Squires 

Mrs H Squires, Office Manager 
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